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7th March 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Re: Year 3 Swimming commences on Monday 21st March 2022 

  

Year 3 Swimming lessons will commence at Highbury Pool from Monday 21st March as an intense course for two 

weeks (Monday 21st March - Friday 1st April). Children will be swimming every afternoon between 1:00-2:00pm, 

that means they will have an early lunch and leave straight after they have finished. 

 

Please make sure that your child brings a swimming costume, a swimming hat, a towel and goggles (optional). 

  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Mrs Hodgson 

Head of School    
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